Springdfield Platteview Education Association
Scholarship

The Springfield Platteview Education Association (SPEA) is offering at least one scholarship for
deserving students who plan on attending a two or four year college, community college, or
university. The scholarship is available to all Platteview High School seniors who have attended
Platteview High School for at least one school year.

A completed word processed application will include the following:
1. Background information sheets
2. Essay, no more than one page in length, double spaced, standard font

Submit your application no later than April 4, 2023 to Mrs. Amie Christiansen.
Late applications will not be considered.

Scholarship recipients may be announced at the PHS May Honors Night. If not announced at
Award Night, recipients will be notified via school email.

If you have any questions, please contact Mrs. Lori Barry at Ibarry@spcsne.org.

Sincerely,

Scholarship Committee
SPEA



SPEA Scholarship

Name:

Address:

City: State: Zip Code:

Phone number:

Parent/Guardian:

Applicants are encouraged to complete this form as accurately and concisely as possible.

List the courses you have taken in high school during your junior and senior years.
Please include mark courses where dual credit or AP credit was earned.



List activities in which you have been involved during your high school career
Include any leadership positions held in those activities

Please describe any work experiences and responsibilities



Please describe any community service activities

List awards, honors, or special recognitions you have earned from the school and/or community



ON A SEPARATE SHEET OF PAPER, IN A CONCISE ESSAY NO MORE THAN ONE
DOUBLE-SPACED PAGE, PLEASE DESCRIBE YOUR EDUCATIONAL PLAN AFTER HIGH
SCHOOL. DESCRIBE WHY YOU HAVE EARNED THIS SCHOLARSHIP.



